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Together we will: 
 Define substance use disorder, recovery, and how stigma can influence our decisions 
 Explore elements of an RFW 
 Understand the value of being an RFW 
 Identify steps to take towards becoming more recovery-friendly 

 

When: 
Thursday, January 20, 2022, 10:00 – 11:30 am ET 
 

Audience: 
This webinar is appropriate for anyone, including human resources professionals, staff 
supervisors, program leaders as well as people in recovery working or seeking work 
 

Presenters: 
Melissa Witham and Cheryl Gagne, C4 Innovations 
 

Register for this FREE webinar: 
https://c4innovates.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KQL27q-NSVSVzcwPKgturQ  

This event is offered by the Durham County Department of Public Health, 
with support from SAMHSA’s Opioid Response Network (ORN). 

 
 

To learn more about ORN: https://opioidresponsenetwork.org 
To learn more about DCoDPH substance use programs: https://www.dcopublichealth.org/substanceuse 

 

 

 

One out of every three households in 
the U.S. is directly impacted by 
substance use disorder. Employers that 
strive to be recovery-friendly 
workplaces (RFW) often see an increase 
in productivity and decrease in staff 
turnover among all staff.  
 
Presenters will share updated 
information about how employers can 
revise staffing policies and supervision 
strategies and potentially make 
reasonable job accommodations to 
meet the needs of all employees. 
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